Mr. E. E. Fitzpatrick
Vice President
Indiana Michigan Power Company

1 Riverside Plaza
Columbus, OH 43216

SUBJECT: REVIEW OF REVISION 14 TO THE COOK NUCLEAR PLANT’S EMERGENCY PLAN

Dear Mr. Fitzpatrick:

In May 1995, Region Il received Revision 14 to the Cook Nuclear Plant’s
emergency plan. We have reviewed this revision and determined that it is
acceptable and does not decrease the effectiveness of your emergency planning.

Revision 14 inciuded clarifications on which personnel could fill certain
emergency response positions and revised titles for some positions in the
plant’s normal organization. Updated information was provided on the site’s
radiological environmental monitoring program and the plant’s radiation
monitoring system. Added information was provided on those responsible for
approving changes to the plan and its implementing procedures. Letters of
a?reement with four offsite support organizations were updated. Revision 14
also included other clarifications, information updates and editorial changes.

If you have any questions, please have your staff contact Mr. T. Ploski of my
staff at (708) 829-9812.

Sincerely,

James R. Creed, Chief
( _Plant Support Branch 1
Docket Nos. 50-315; 50-316

cc: A. A. Blind, Plant Manager
James R. Padgett, Michigan Public
Service Commission
EIS Coordinator, USEPA
Region 5 Office
Michigan Department of Public Health
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